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27th April 2022 
SATS week 2022-Week beginning 9th May 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
                           I hope both you and the children had a rested Easter break ready for what 
is possibly the busiest term in the school year for our Year 6 pupils.  
Below is a reminder of the SATS timetable by day: 
 
Date Test 
Monday 9th May Grammar & Punctuation (45 mins) 

Spelling (20 mins) 
Tuesday 10th May English Reading- 3 texts (60 minutes) 
Wednesday 11th May Arithmetic (Paper 1) 30 minutes 

Reasoning (Paper 2) 40 minutes 
Thursday 12th May Reasoning (Paper 3) 40 minutes 
Friday 13th May No tests today! 

 
Each morning, we will be opening up for our Year 6 pupils at 8.30am. We would encourage 
them to come into school for that time for a spot of breakfast and chance to prepare themselves 
ready for the day.  
 
From Monday-Wednesday, we will be offering the children their choice of continental breakfast 
and sausage/bacon sandwich. On the Friday, children can still come in at 8.30am, but we will 
have a celebration breakfast of the children’s choice. Following this, the children will have a 
celebratory morning, with activities the group will decide upon. 
 
The SATS assessments will take place in the morning, with afternoons as normal. Children will 
sit the assessments either in the classroom or in the library, depending on their access 
arrangements. 
Top tips for SATS week 

 Be well rested-limit screen time, especially before bed. 
 Don’t over-cram before assessments-little and often is better. 
 Plan things to look forward to in the evenings and at the end SATs week.  
 Remember, this is a chance for you to show off your fantastic knowledge and everything 

you have been preparing for. Make yourself proud and you will make us all proud! 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Murray 

 
 


